
 
 
 

Like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter (HopewellMuseum) to keep up with all the happenings!   
Regular Hours  Wed-Sat 12-5 Sun 2-4 or by appointment      
  Admission $3 adults; students, children and members free 

Historic Paris-Bourbon County 

Hopewell Museum 
800 Pleasant Street 

Paris, KY  40361-1734 

 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED  

Time to schedule fall field trips! 
 

Workshops include Colonial Dancing and Still Life 
Through Time and Culture. 
Our workshops incorporate the Elements of Art and the Principles of Design.  
Workshop objectives are at www.hopewellmuseum.org along with brochure and 
info on transportation & workshop grants thanks to the Paris Rotary Club.  

Current Exhibit: Bluegrass &  
Beyond: Bobby Shiflet’s  
Photography.  
On display through Oct. 9th. 

 
 
 

 

Exhibit Opening Fri. Oct 14, 6-8 PM.  
Sponsored by Stoner Creek Arts, this unique 
show with talented artists brings multi-faceted creations to the walls of 
Hopewell Museum.  Through Dec. 18th.  
 

Christmas Cocktail Party 

Dec. 10, 5-7 

PM 

Members $20/

non-members $25/ 

U40 $15.  

We had a potluck supper to thank and recognize all of our  

volunteers. Congratulations to the award winners: 

Nancy O’Malley, Special Project Award 

Dickie Brunner, Board Member Award 

Tom Moore, Annual Service Award 

Kenney Roseberry, Lifetime Service Award 

Annual Fund Drive 

Nov. 1 to Dec. 31 

 

Last year we raised $18,000! Our goal 

will be to exceed that amount this year! 

We hope you will consider helping the 

museum with its annual fund so we can 

continue delivering high quality  

programs & exhibits for students and 

the public. Watch your mail and  

Facebook in November for more info. 



 

 Fall Open House  
Sunday, Oct. 2, 2-5 PM  
At Albemarle 
444 Millersburg Rd. Paris 
Cost: $10 members/$15 non-members. 
Come celebrate the 200th anniversary of this   
Federal style home of Cary & Elizabeth Barr. 
No reservations required! 
 

 

Upcoming Children’s & 
Family Programs: 
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Wish List 
 Items to loan/donate 

for the WWI exhibit. 
Call 859-987-7274 for 
more details. 

 Folding wheelchair for 
visitors to use. 

 

Terra Cotta Restoration Campaign 
The historic terra cotta exterior including the cornices, front entry and bal-
ustrades was failing and water was seeping into the brick walls! We are 
excited to report that the work is now complete! But, we still need your 
help to cover our costs!  
Goal: $150,000 
We have raised $100,096! Thank You!!  We need 
$49,904 to reach our goal! 
Please give by calling 859-987-7274 or mailing a check to 
800 Pleasant St. Paris, KY 40361 with “Terra Cotta” in the 
memo. 

Santa & Mrs. Claus 
Sunday, Dec. 4 
2-4 PM  
Meet Santa, Mrs. Claus and their  
museum helpers for photos, crafts & 
snacks. For kids of all ages. Free! 

First Sat. Family Hour  
2-3 PM 
Oct 1, Masks 
Nov 5, Acrylic painting 

Lead T-Caps 
(right) will 
keep  
water from 
damaging the 
Terra Cotta! 

Annual Membership Meeting & Soup Supper  
Nov. 15th 6:00 PM—Supper & Member Meeting 
7 PM—Public Invited to hear KHC Chautauqua Speaker David 
Hurt presenting Grandpa Jones: Country Musician & Comic—a 
Henderson Countian who was inducted into the Country Music 
Hall of Fame in 1978. Free and open to the public. Sponsored 
by the Kentucky Humanities Council and the National  
Endowment for the Humanities.   

Congratulations to the  
Paris-Bourbon County Public  

Library, winners of the 2016 Mary 
Spears Van Meter Award in  

Historic Preservation! 

Paris Cemetery Walking Tours 
Saturday Oct. 22, 12-3:30 PM, $10, students under 15 free 

Must reserve tickets: call 859-987-7274 or Hopewell Museum 800 Pleasant St. 
Learn the fascinating stories behind the names on the headstones. Hour long tours every half hour  

beginning at noon and last tour at 3:30 PM. Proceeds benefit HPBC/HM & Paris Cemetery. 
*If cancelled due to funeral or weather, alternate date will be Oct. 29th. Announcement of cancellation will be posted on Hopewell Museum’s Facebook page & member email 

list.  


